
George Jenkins Band Booster Meeting

Tuesday, January 10, 2012  Called to order at 7:02pm

Minutes from November 8, 2011:  Minutes reviewed.  Motion to approve made by Lynn Powers and seconded by Nate Legg.  Minutes approved.

Financial Report- Judy stated that we have $35,848 in the bank account.  We have paid out $10,000 for the NY trip expenses.  We have bought a new set of drums and there is a balance of $2848.81.  We need to have a fundraiser to help with this balance.  

Five students still have outstanding band fees.  Statements went out to all students last week.

Fundraising:

Green Shoes- This is still ongoing- recycle sneakers, we get .50 cents a pound.  Nate is working on a mass collection with companies.

Pancake Breakfast is scheduled for Saturday, January 28th from 8am-noon. Tickets will be $7 for adults and $5 for kids 10 and under.  This will be held in the Courtyard/Cafeteria.  Nate will let everyone know what assistance will be needed.  Props go out to Steven Vaughn for this fundraising idea!

March 10, 2012- Car Show to include Ford fest drive, garage sale, car wash, blood net and more.  Nate will be asking for volunteers to help with this soon.

Pizza Hut Cards- NY specific fundraiser- cards with sticker for free pizza with purchase.  Our profit would be $6 for each $10 card sold.  This is pending approval- we could get cards in 3-5 days.  Cards would be specific to our area.

General fundraising- we may be selling Krispy Kreme donuts with two other organizations at school.  An email will go out with particulars.

No further questions, meeting adjourned at 7:15pm.


